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Commissioning Activities  

Flat Rocks Wind Farm Stage 1 (FRWF1) project is 

in the last stage of commissioning, with all the 

Wind Turbine Generators (WTG) currently able to 

generate.  The Noise Monitoring Campaign is 

ongoing in accordance with the approved Noise 

Impact Monitoring Management Plan (NIMMP) 

and it is expected to be completed in the month 

of June, after which the results will be submitted 

to the relevant authorities. 

 

 

 

 

2024 Community Fund is Open 

The 2024 FRWF1 Community Fund, valued at 

$75,000, is open to not-for-profit community 

groups in the Broomehill-Tambellup and Kojonup  

 

 

Shires.  All details and forms can be found online 

www.enelgreenpower.com/our-projects/in-

development/flat-rocks-wind-project  

Applications close May 31st 2024. 

 

Contact Us 

With the project moving into the Operations 

phase, the Community Information Centre in 

Kojonup is now closed. Please direct any queries 

related to the project to Giulia Scataglini 0419 

668 522 or flatrockswindfarm@enel.com. 

 

The team at Enel Green Power Australia 

would like to thank the Kojonup and 

Broomehill-Tambellup communities for 

their ongoing support of the Flat Rocks 

Wind Farm Stage 1 project.  It has been a 

pleasure sharing the construction phase 

with the local community and businesses 

and we look forward to continuing the 

journey together as we transition into the 

Operations and Maintenance stage. 
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